
From: Nicole Zwiers | COCOO Registrar <registrar@cocoo.on.ca> 
Date: Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 11:21 PM 
Subject: RE: Registrant Practice Data Survey 
 
 

 

Dear Member,  

As a point of clarification relating to the survey, it is assumed that all members perform routine 
nail, callus treatment procedures and dispense orthotics to non-high risk patients (“Routine 
Procedures”). This survey is intended to capture data about the other treatments performed by 
our members, beyond Routine Procedures. When you answer the survey, you should refer to all 
other types of procedures you perform with those other types amounting to a total of 100%, not 
including Routine Procedures. I trust this clarifies the data the College seeks to capture by way of 
the survey.  

 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Zwiers B.A (Hons) LLB, LLM 
Registrar/CEO 
College of Chiropodists of Ontario  

 

 

College of Chiropodists of Ontario is located at 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 1901, 
Toronto, ON M5G 1Z8. 
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